Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 114 Thursday, March 3, 2016

Students taking the SAT's on Saturday: Enter through the main lobby doors. Doors will open at 7:30 a.m. and close
PROMPTLY at 8:00 a.m. Please bring your admissions ticket, a valid photo ID, #2 pencils, and a calculator. If you do not have
your admissions ticket and a valid photo ID you will not be permitted to test! The name on your admissions ticket must
exactly match the name on your photo ID. It is advised not to bring a cell phone. If your cell phone makes any noise during
testing you will be dismissed and your scores will be canceled. M. Stoudt

Advanced Placement (AP) exam registration will be held online through Naviance through Friday, March 11. Students must
sign up for each exam by completing the AP Registration Survey under the ABOUT ME tab on Naviance. The fee for each exam
is $92. Students must bring in payment, along with their printed registration form from Naviance, to the Guidance Office by
3:30 on March 11th. Additional details will be provided on Naviance - please read and follow the instructions carefully. Any
exams ordered after that time will be subject to a $55 late penalty. Exams will be administered May 2-6 and May 9-12. Any
guestions or concerns about conflicts can be directed to Mrs. Ziegler in the College and Career Center. Guidance

AP Students: The library has a large number of AP Test prep books for you to borrow. Subjects include Psychology, French,
Calculus, Physics, Spanish, US History, World History, Chemistry and more. Please see the library display window for a sample.
Books circulate for three weeks. See the library for more details. Library
Staff

Blood Drive: Blood drive sign ups will continue for the remainder of the week. Only about 15 spots remain available so sign up
soon before you miss out. See the table on the ramp near the cafeteria during all lunches. You must be at least 16 to donate.

Attention all smoothie lovers: Be sure to stop by Tropical Smoothie on Bloomfield Drive today, March 3rd, between 3:00 PM and
7:00 PM! Proceeds will go to Operation Smile, dedicated to helping children with cleft palate receive the medical care they need!
Share a smoothie with us and pass on the smiles! Operation Smile

Are you interested in coming out to MT Astronomy Club star watches this spring to check out the stars, planets, galaxies and
more through the club telescopes? Your night under the stars won't be complete without a really cool shirt, hoodie, or hat!
MT Astronomy Club is now selling "Star Watch Gear"! The clothing line includes short sleeve t-shirts, $10, long sleeve t-shirts,
$12, heavy duty hoodies, $25, Beanies, $15, baseball hats, $15, and large buttons, $1. T-shirts and hoodies will be screen
printed with GLOW IN THE DARK PAINT. Check out our flyers in the hallway, and see an astronomy club member or Mr. Farina
in room 016 to order today.

The High School Color Guard is now forming for the Fall 2016 Season. Color Guard is an artistic sport that combines dance
styles like ballet and jazz with rhythm gymnastics, and uses equipment like flags and rifles to visually represent the music
being performed by the marching band. No experience is required. We will teach you everything you need to know at the
upcoming skill clinics, held on Monday afternoon from 3:00-4:30 PM starting on March 14th. Athletic attire and sneakers are
required to participate. Visit the marching band website for more information (http://mtmb.mtwp.net) or see Mr. Siegel in
Room 152. Get involved. Join Color Guard.

Attention any one interested in playing football next season, there will be a mandatory player meeting after school today,
March 3 at 2:30pm outside the upper fitness center. Nike shoe and clothing orders, camp dates and spirit pack info will be
handed out-the meeting will not last longer than 20 minutes so please be prompt. Please plan on attending this very
important meeting. If you can’t attend please see Coach Evans ASAP for important information.

There will be a Boys Volleyball Open Gym tonight, March 3 in the Arena from 7:00-9:00 PM. Tryouts will begin Monday,
March 7. Coach Damiano

Do you have school spirit? Love to cheer? Now is your opportunity to be a part of MT Cheerleading! Cheer for our Streaks and
perform at football, basketball, and other events. Tryout Information:

Dates: March 21-23

Time: 5:30-7:30 pm

For: grades 7-12 for the 2016-2017 school year

Where: High school north gym

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.

-see other side-



Spring Sports Tryout Information:

Sport Date Times Location
\Varsity/JV Softball March 7 - March 9 3:00 - 5:00 pm Softball Field
\Varsity/JV Girls Lacrosse March 7 - March 9 3:00 - 5:15 pm FieldH, I, H
\Varsity/JV Boys Lacrosse March 7 - March 9 3:30-5:30 pm Field I, H, |
\Varsity/JV Baseball March 7 - March 9 3:15 - 6:00 pm Baseball Field
\Varsity/JV Boys Volleyball March 7 - March 9 5:00 - 8:00 pm Arena
Varsity/JV Boys Tennis March 7 - March 9 2:55-5:30 pm ITennis Courts
\Varsity/JV Track & Field March 7 - March 9 2:45-5:30 pm Stadium
Freshman Track & Field March 14 - March 16 2:45-5:00 pm Middle School




